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Dr. Bram Zuckerman completed training in internal medicine at Baltimore City Hospital and cardiology at the 

Johns Hopkins program.  Prior to joining the FDA in 1992, he performed research in pulsatile hemodynamics 

and practiced cardiology in Colorado and Virginia.  He joined the FDA Division of Cardiovascular Devices 

(DCD) as a Medical Officer in 1992 and was involved in development and review of clinical trials for many 

new cardiovascular devices.  In 2001 he was appointed Deputy Director in DCD.  He was appointed Director 

of the FDA Division of Cardiovascular Devices in 2002 and most recently to Director Office of FDA 

Cardiovascular Devices in 2018. 

 

 

 

Dr. Bram  ZUCKERMAN, FDA 


